
Cabinet-in-Confidence

Subject: RIS - National Container Deposit Scheme


Greetings,

I was fortunate enough to do a research report for a Victorian MP into Container Deposits in 2009. Throughout my research I spoke to many community organizations, individuals and businesses who supported container deposit schemes as a way of reducing litter and community fund raising. There were also significant benefits for local councils from container deposit schemes. So to the evidence from the South Australian scheme and overseas jurisdictions, including New York, backed up my findings. In fact, it appeared the only groups who did not support container deposits were the manufacturers of the products commonly ending up in landfill! I urge the government to implement a national deposit scheme urgently to reduce waste, cO2 omissions and to increase recycling rates, which in Australia are well below our international counterparts.

Kind Regards,

Ashleigh.
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